
2017 Chamber Membership Renewals  

It’s that time of year again to renew your Waynesburg 
Area Chamber of Commerce membership! Don’t for-

get to renew your membership with the Chamber in 

order to continue to receive the many benefits of be-
ing a member, including our weekly eBlast of upcom-

ing events, monthly newsletters such as this one, ad-

vertising opportunities, and the chance to network at 

all of our events throughout the year. Once your re-
newal is received, be sure to update your member-

ship plaque with the 2017 sticker you receive in the 

mail. Thank you to those who have responded already! We are looking forward to working 
with all of you this upcoming year!  

27th Annual Scholarship  
Applications Now Available 

The Chamber is now accepting applications 
for the 27th Annual Chamber of Commerce 

Scholarship. The winner will receive a 

$1,500 scholarship and a laptop compli-
ments of PCsquared of Waynesburg. The 

scholarship is open to 2017 graduating sen-

iors who have been accepted to a College or 

Technical School as an incoming freshman 
this Fall and has a cumulative GPA of 3.0 or 

better. Applications must be submitted by 

4:00 pm Monday, April 17th. Applications 
are available on the Chamber website at 

www.waynesburgchamber.com The winner 

will be announced in early May and the 
Scholarship Award will be presented at the 

Chamber‘s General Membership Luncheon 

on May 24th. 

Save the Date 

Bee Graphix Grand Opening &  
Ribbon Cutting 

February 16, 2017 
at 12:30 

1640 East High Street,  
Waynesburg 

 
March General Membership 

Luncheon 
March 22, 2017 

11:30—1:30 
Location TBA 

http://www.waynesburgchamber.com


Members in the Spotlight 

WHS Greene  

Ruff Creek Crafts &  
Greene Arc  

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

Over the past 18 months there have been 
many positive changes and capital invest-

ments made at the WHS Greene facility. 

These changes, along with the dedicated ef-
forts of the team members at WHS-Greene 

have increased the quality, safety and effi-

ciency of services provided to those that de-
pend on us for their healthcare needs.  

Some of these improvements include up-

grading the phone and computer systems, 
new furniture and patient beds, a cooling 

tower, water treatment system, air handler, 

emergency power expansion and more.  

 
Washington Health System is thrilled to an-

nounce our newest capital investment for 

this facility, an upgraded MRI department. 
This $2 million investment includes a new 

MRI machine and renovation to the depart-

ment. The new Siemens Aera MRI, which 
will replace the 13 year old existing ma-

chine, is a high field open bore MRI unit 

that provides state of the art MRI imaging 
capabilities. John Ireland, Manager of Im-

aging and Informatics for Washington 

Health System states, “Some of the benefits 

patients will receive with the new MRI unit 
are increased comfort, shorter exam times 

and improved image quality. “ The new Sie-

mens Aera MRI unit has a larger bore and a 
shorter design when compared to the exist-

ing MRI unit. This significantly reduces 

anxiety in claustrophobic patients and pro-
vides overall greater comfort for all patients. 

In addition, the new MRI can scan patients 

that weigh up to 550 lbs. vs. the 300 lb. 
weight limit of the existing MRI unit. 

 

 

Construction on the new department start-
ed mid-December 2016. Terry Wiltrout, 

President of WHS Greene states, “Even 

though the WHS Greene MRI department is 
currently under construction, we have 

made accommodations to continue our MRI 

services at the facility until the new depart-

ment is complete. We have temporarily relo-
cated the machine to a mobile MRI onsite 

and will continue to offer full MRI services 

to the community.” 
 

WHS would also like to recognize the 

Greene County Memorial Hospital Founda-
tion for their generous donation of $450K 

that will help fund this project. Sheila Stew-

art, Chairperson for GCMHF said, “The 
Greene County Memorial Hospital Founda-

tion was pleased to make this donation be-

cause we knew this was something our 

community needed. We look forward to con-
tinued improvements from Washington 

Health System.” 

 
 

 
 

Lauren Stauffer, owner of Ruff Creek Crafts 

and Antiques recently invited participants 
of Greene Arc to her shop in Waynesburg 

for a winter painting session. Participants 

were provided guidance on painting a snow-
man on canvas. Both Lauren and the par-

ticipants enjoyed this event and hope to do 

it again. 

 



New Representative 

“Chamber Chatter”  
Ad Slots Open for 2017 

Welcome New Member 

New Member Emails 

New Member Websites 

Cornerstone Care  

Business After Hours  

 
 

 

 
 

Bee Graphix 

Carol Howard, Sales Manager 

1640 East High Street 
Waynesburg, PA 15370 

Phone: 724-833-9054 

Fax: 724802-7133 
carol@beegraphix.com  

Www.beegraphix.com 

 
 

 

Mark IV Office Supply -  

Waynesburg@mark4os.com 

David Russo, Attorney -  

onulaw2@yahoo.com  

Mt. Morris Gospel Tabernacle -  

Hannah@mmgt.org  

Washington-Greene Blind Association -  

washgreene@wgcba.org 

Fox Charter Service/Fox White Barn -  

kayfox@foxbus.net and  

foxbussrvs@windstream.net 

RE/MAX Real Estate - 

dgarnold66@gmail.com  

Prompt Quality Painting, Inc.-

pqp1@comcast.net 

 

 

 

Direct Results - www.directresults.us 

GreeneScene Community Magazine - 

www.greenescenemagazine.com 

I79 Honda Mazda Arctic Cat - 

www.I79Honda.com 

Waddell and Reed - 

www.corygrandel.wrfa.com 

MR Structures, LLC - 

www.mrstructures.com 

Pastorius Historic Properties, Inc. - 

www.waynesburgmatters.com 

 

 

 

 
 

Victoria Bruno, Owner, Mickey’s Men’s Store 

Joelle Mlecsko, Hospice Clinical Liaison,          

 Amedisys Hospice Care  

 

 

 
 

It is that time of year again for us when we 

renew our annual newsletter ads in the 

“Chamber Chatter” and accept new ones. 

The Annual ad rates for 2017 are $325 for 
one year (eleven issues).  You will get the 

hard copy distribution to current members, 

new members, potential members and visi-
tors to the office, PLUS, distribution elec-

tronically to nearly 700 addresses on our 

mailing list.   In addition, the newsletter will 
be posted to our website each month, allow-

ing visitors to our site to also see your ad.  

All ads will be in full color and you may 
change it as many times throughout the 

year as you’d like.  If you would like to take 

advantage of this great advertising oppor-

tunity, please contact the office. 

 

 

 
 

Guests enjoyed light refreshments, a tour of 

the Waynesburg facility and had the oppor-

tunity to meet the new CEO, Richard Rine-
hart at the Cornerstone Care Business After 

Hours. 

mailto:Waynesburg@mark4os.com
mailto:onulaw2@yahoo.com
mailto:Hannah@mmgt.org
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Help Needed! 

Join a Committee!  

 
 

 
Join us in welcoming Bee 
Graphix to the Waynesburg 
Business Community! On 
Thursday, February 16th, 
Bee Graphix will be having 
a ribbon cutting celebration 
at 12:30 at their Waynes-

burg location, 1640 East High Street. Their 
Open House will begin at 4:30 and will have 
several giveaways, along with hor d'oeuvres 
and refreshments. 
 

The Chamber is currently seeking sponsors 
for our General Membership Networking 
Luncheon. Meetings are held in March, May 
and September on the fourth Wednesday 
from 11:30 to 1:30.  
Sponsorship is $500 per meeting and in-

cludes the following: 

 Name and Logo will appear in the Cham-
ber newsletter, weekly e-blasts and web-

site promoting the Luncheon 

 Name and Logo will appear in the follow-
ing month’s Chamber newsletter with 

photos from the event. 

 Name will appear on the Chamber’s Fa-
cebook page promoting the event before 

and after 

 Napkins for the event will be printed 
with the Sponsor Name and Logo 

 An exhibit area of one eight foot table 

and two chairs  

 Two free meals/admissions to the 
Luncheon  

 Brochure placement at each place set-

ting 
 Fifteen minutes at the podium to pre-

sent information regarding your busi-

ness  

Please contact the Chamber if your busi-

ness is interested in sponsoring a General 

Membership Networking Luncheon in 2017.  

 
 
 

Do you want to know an easy way to make 

your membership work for you?  Join a 

committee!  Chamber committees will place 
you with other business leaders in the area 

that you may not have gotten an opportuni-

ty to meet.  Our committees are fun and al-
ways provide you with time to network with 

one another and of course, eat!  Most com-

mittees meet during the lunch hour in the 

Chamber office.  Committee members serve 
as sounding boards for one another as the 

committee and Chamber staff plan each 

event.  The staff executes the ideas and 
committee members help during the actual 

event.  So your time commitment is limited 

but you get unlimited opportunities to ex-
pand your contacts.  Don’t hesitate,  join 

today! 

Our committees include: 
Golf Outing 

Marketing/Membership 

Educational Scholarship 

Long Range Planning 
Christmas Parade 

Summer Membership Picnic 

Administrative Professional’s Day Luncheon 
Annual Membership Banquet and Distin-

guished Service Awards 

By-Laws and Polices 
Greene County Business 2 Business Social 

Fund Raising 
 

Share a little of your time and talents and 
get a lot in return!  If you have questions or 

would like to join any of these committees 

please call the office at 724-627-5926 or 
email melody@waynesburgchamber.com  

 

 
 

The Chamber is currently looking for pre-

senters for our 2017 5th Grade Career 
Days. If you would like to spend the morn-

ing sharing your occupation experience to 

5th graders of Central Greene, Jefferson-

Morgan and West Greene School Districts, 
please contact the chamber at 724-627-

5926 or info@waynesburgchamber.com.   

Bee Graphix Ribbon  

Cutting & Open House 

Become a Networking 
Luncheon Sponsor 





www.facebook.com/waynesburgchamber 














